From: vette67@mindspring.com

Sent: Monday, April 12, 2010 6:44 PM **To:** secretary secretary@CFTC.gov

Subject: Comments on Proposed Speculative Position Limits for Energy (File #10-002)

Jeff Laughary 7305 St Marlo CC Pkwy Duluth, GA 30097-1615

April 12, 2010

David Stawick Secretary, U.S. CFTC Three Lafayette Centre 1155 21st Street, NW Washington, DC 20581

Dear Mr. Stawick:

I'm certain you are getting a lot of form letters on this subject, but please dont discount the message. We, the people, have sufferred from speculators driving up oil prices. Prices on everything are going up, but our wages are going down. We must have heating oil for our homes and gasoline in our cars. We are not accurately represented in the oil supply/demand curve because speculators are gaming the market and driving up prices which we as consumers ultimately have to pay. Help us and help your country.

Sincerely,

J.L.